
Dear editorial Office; 

We read the your comments and revised our manuscript.  

- The PMID and DOI numbers added. 

- We could not found Reference 5 in pubmed and added the manuscript as a supplementary 

document. 

- The post codes of the authors were added. 

- Conflict-of-interest statement were corrected.  

The revisions will be highlighted in yellow. Thank you for your attention and time.  

 

Ufuk Oguz Idiz M.D. 

 


